
Dear Students, 
Faculty of Agriculture / Graduate School of Agricultural Science 

Officeʼs shortened opening hours 
 
To prevent the spread of corona virus(COVID-19) infection, our office will accept in-person 
student visitors during the following hours from Monday, April 13th. 

/ 

10:00-12:00, 13:00-15:00 
/ 

We would like you to cooperate us by making inquiries by e-mail/ phone call as much as 
possible. If you have papers to submit, please send them by post or put them into the 
submitting box next to the officeʼs glass window. When you visit our office due to unavoidable 
reasons, please wear a mask. Furthermore, we would like you to do the same when you have 
to contact with other Faculty / Graduate Schoolʼs office. 
 
〇Contact Information 
 
<Inquiries On Lectures, Student Lives, Orientation, Scholarships, Certificates etc.> 
Student Affairs Section, Faculty of Agriculture /Graduate School of Agricultural Science 
agr-kyom@grp.tohoku.ac.jp, 022-757-4007 / 4008 

 
<Inquiries On TA/RA/AA> 
General Affiairs Section, Faculty of Agriculture /Graduate School of Agricultural Science 
agr-syom@grp.tohoku.ac.jp, 022-757-4004 

 
<Inquiries On JAPAN SOCIETY FOR THE PROMOTION OF SCIENCE Researchers> 
Research promotion, Faculty of Agriculture /Graduate School of Agricultural Science 
agr-kensui@grp.tohoku.ac.jp, 022-757-4002 
 
 
 
April 10th,2020 
Faculty of Agriculture / Graduate School of Agricultural Science 


